
 

 

 
 
 
 
Date: 28th March 2024 
 

Manager 
Listing Compliance 
BSE Limited, 
MUMBAI 
  

Respected Sir, 
   
  
BSE Scrip Code: 530755 
 
 

Subject: Corporate Announcement submitted by our Company dated 10/30/2023 10:38:20 

PM, under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015  
  

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

With reference to your email dated March 23, 2024, regarding query 
raised for additional details required for Corporate Announcement 
submitted by the Company on October 30, 2023, under Regulation 30 of 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015, we would like to inform you that the delay in filing of intimation of 
appointment of Company Secretary & Compliance officer of the 
Company was unintentional.  
  

We hereby assure you that in future we will take abundant precaution in 
respect of intimation of aforesaid and other related matters.   
 

Yours faithfully, 

With regards, 

 
For Coral Newsprints Limited 
 
 
 

Pushpendra P.S. Chauhan  

(Whole Time Director) 

 Din: 01871760  
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